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CP to continue installation of new 
railway switches near South Texas 

 
(Kahnawake – 18, Seskéha/August 2016) The Mohawk Council of 
Kahnawà:ke has been informed by Canadian Pacific that work will 
continue on installation of new switches at mile 39 of the Adirondack 
Subdivision (located near South Texas) this Saturday and Sunday 
(August 20 & 21). 
 
Crews will need to access the Mohawk Trail crossing area with two 
excavators to install the cross-over. 
 

 
 
The work will be carried out between 7am- 7pm on all days, barring 
unexpected delays. 
 
If further information is required please contact the Public Safety Unit at 
450-632-0635.  
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